
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 March 2015 

2015 news and invitation to join or renew membership 
 
 
 

Dear Members, 
 

Happy New Year to everyone! 
 

I would like to fill you in with some news for 2015 and invite you to join or renew your memberships for this year. 
 

I’m pleased to announce that we have launched a new website. Here you can read all about our association, see 
photos of recent and past events and view our calendar of events for this year.  
Please take the time to have a look. This is work in progress, and we will be adding more content when we have 
news or new events. 
I would like to thank all our members who attended the Christmas Lunch in December.  It was an enjoyable and 
successful day, it was nice to speak our Trevisan dialect with friends and you can see photos of the event on our 
new website under ‘gallery’. 
 

Our first event for 2015 is our participation in the Multicultural Tastes of the World Festival at Keong Park 
Stafford on Saturday 14th March. Last year was the first of this event, and we had a sweets stall. This year the 
organisers are anticipating many more participants of stalls and visitors. We will have a stall again selling Italian 
sweets and we welcome you to come to visit us. 
 

Our second event for the year is attending Carnevale Italiano 2015 at New Italy near Ballina in Northern NSW. 
This celebrates the Italian Pioneers’ anniversary day, on Sunday 12th April. There will be stall with food, café 
and drinks, games, shows and many other activities. 
If we have sufficient numbers we will book a bus, otherwise we will organise a car-pool to drive down and meet 
there. Please ring a committee member or email us if you are interested, and if you require a lift or have any 
spaces in your car to take others. More info: www.newitaly.com.au  
 

This year we plan to have a Carte day and we will also celebrate our patron San Pio Xo in August. Soon we will 
notify you dates and programs of any new events that we are organizing. 
 

The committee and I welcome you to renew your membership for 2015. 
Please fill in the attached form, and return by email or post, along with your payment (instructions at the bottom 
of the form). Renewals are due by the end of March (ie. 31st March 2015) to enable us to forward details to the 
Head Office of AITM in Treviso in April. This membership will be valid until 31st December.  
We have a tentative date for the AGM - Sunday 31st May. This will be confirmed after having received all 
membership and the nominations for the committee positions. 
This year we will be sending out a new membership card at a later date. 
 

Please contact us any time with any questions or ideas.  
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 Cav. Gilberto Maggiolo  
Il Presidente dell'Associazione Internazionale Trevisani nel Mondo 
Sezione di Brisbane Inc. 
on behalf of all the committee. 
 

SAVE THE DATES: 

Saturday 14th March: Tastes of the World Festival 

Sunday 12th April: Carnevale Italiano at New Italy 

Sunday 31st May: AGM. To be confirmed 

http://www.newitaly.com.au/

